
tabernacle : 
penarth 
purpose : to reflect God’s love in  

our church, community and world 
  
 

sunday 14th february 2010 
  

today's services 
  

10.30 am - Where is the Love - John 21:15-25 
  

6.00 pm – Living together in Unity  

1 Corinthians 6:1-11 

 

  

mid –week 

Monday 

7.30 pm: Prayer meeting 

Wednesday 

9.30 am: Communion 

  

  

thought for the week 
Jesus did many other things as well.  

If every one of them were written down,  

I suppose that even the whole world  

would not have room for the books  

that would be written. 

John 21:25 

Help Wanted 
Crèche - We still require 4 more people to head up 
crèche teams during Sunday services. We also 
require more volunteers to assist the team leaders 
about once every 8 weeks. Can you help? Speak to 
Gemma or Tim Hollinshead. 
Jucos - 1 or 2 Leaders are needed urgently to help 
with the Sunday school group. If you are interested 
in volunteering for this exciting and challenging 
opportunity please speak to Tim Hollinshead, Sarah 
Cole or the Church Office for further details. The 
Jucos group is for children aged 9-11 (school years 5 
& 6) and currently has around 7 children each week. 
Lifts 
Volunteers needed to provide transport on an 
occasional basis for senior members to go to 
hospital appointments, meetings and just to go out 
shopping. If you can help, please speak to Jayne 
Neadley or Gemma Humphreys. 

the : word 
John 21:15-25 
15When they had finished eating, Jesus said to Simon 
Peter, “Simon son of John, do you truly love me more 
than these?” “Yes, Lord,” he said, “you know that I love 
you.” Jesus said, “Feed my lambs.” 16Again Jesus said, 
“Simon son of John, do you truly love me?” He answered, 
“Yes, Lord, you know that I love you.” Jesus said, “Take 
care of my sheep.” 17The third time he said to him, 
“Simon son of John, do you love me?” Peter was hurt 
because Jesus asked him the third time, “Do you love 
me?” He said, “Lord, you know all things; you know that 
I love you.” Jesus said, “Feed my sheep. 18I tell you the 
truth, when you were younger you dressed yourself and 
went where you wanted; but when you are old you will 
stretch out your hands, and someone else will dress you 
and lead you where you do not want to go.” 19Jesus said 
this to indicate the kind of death by which Peter would 
glorify God. Then he said to him, “Follow me!” 20Peter 
turned and saw that the disciple whom Jesus loved was 
following them. (This was the one who had leaned back 
against Jesus at the supper and had said, “Lord, who is 
going to betray you?”) 21When Peter saw him, he asked, 
“Lord, what about him?” 22Jesus answered, “If I want him 
to remain alive until I return, what is that to you? You 
must follow me.” 23Because of this, the rumour spread 
among the brothers that this disciple would not die. But 
Jesus did not say that he would not die; he only said, “If I 
want him to remain alive until I return, what is that to 
you?” 24This is the disciple who testifies to these things 
and who wrote them down. We know that his testimony is 
true. 25Jesus did many other things as well. If every one of 
them were written down, I suppose that even the whole 
world would not have room for the books that would be 
written. 

Sermon Recording/CD 
Sermons are downloadable from the web site.  
If you would prefer to purchase a CD, see Graham  
at the AV desk. 

contact : us 
Church Centre:  029 2070 2690/ Fax 029 2070 2775 

Pastor Roger Grafton: 029 2019 5580 

Youth Worker Pete Everitt: 07733 347506 

E-mail: info@tabspenarth.org.uk 

Website: www.tabspenarth.org.uk 

  

Items for the newssheet should be emailed to:  

newssheet@tabspenarth.org.uk 



what’s : on 
SUNDAY 
 10.30 am Pastor Roger and Helen Douglas. 

Elizabeth and Matt Baird present 
themselves for dedication and Bethan 
and Thomas for a blessing. 

 6.00 pm Pastor Roger and Will Roberts  
Why not join us for tea/coffee after the services? 
 8.00 pm The House Thing 

MONDAY 
 9.00 am Maintenance team meet  
 9.15 am Playgroup (Mon - Fri) 
 2.45 pm Women’s Hour – Rev’d John James 
 7.30 pm Pastor’s Call to Prayer – a priority 

meeting! 

TUESDAY 
 9.15 am Centre Prayers  
 2.00 pm ‘Dorcas’ Group.  
 6.00 pm JAFFA Club (school yrs reception – 2)  
 7.30 pm Prison Fellowship 
 7.30 pm Tuesday Small Groups meet together at 

Manse 
 7.45 pm Ladies’ Evening Fellowship – Joan 

Richards 
 8.00 pm Men’s Christian Club  

WEDNESDAY 
 9.30 am Communion led by Ann Niblett followed 

by coffee 
 7.30 pm  Ash Wednesday Communion 
 7.30 pm Ladies’ Choir Practice recommences 

THURSDAY 
 7.30 pm Thursday Small Groups meet  
 7.30 pm Youth meet in the Loft Sunday School 

room to study Ephesians. 

FRIDAY 
 9.00 am Maintenance team meet 
 9.30 am Toddlers 
 6.00 pm Xtreme (school yrs 3-6)  
 7.30 pm Beyond Xtreme (school yrs 7-9) 

NEXT SUNDAY 
 10.30 am Pastor Roger and Simon Pedwell - 

Communion will be celebrated 
 6.00 pm Pastor Roger and Will Roberts  

This Week 

Call to Stand Together in Prayer 
Over the last few weeks there has been a growing 
number of urgent prayer needs in the fellowship, with 
church members and their family members seriously 
ill, injured or dying. Whilst in prayer on Thursday 
morning Pastor Roger had a vision of the Church 
standing together as an army in prayer. As a result 
he is calling the church to prayer on Monday evening 
at 7.30 pm in the conference room. Please make 
every effort to join this important meeting. 

Lent Lunches  
These commence at All Saints on Friday (19th) from 
noon until 1.30 pm and will be held each week until 
Easter. Cost £3, all proceeds to Christian Aid. 

Quiz  
In aid of Lesotho at Stanwell Road Baptist Hall on 
Thursday (18th) at 7.00 pm. Quiz master Alun 
Jenkins. Tickets £5 can be bought at the door. 

family : news 
Sharon Geere.  Following the disappointment over 
her transplant surgery, Sharon became ill last week 
with peritonitis. Please keep her in your prayers. 

Ken White (Christine Prangley’s father)  continues 
to recover from brain surgery and we are asked to 
pray for him and his family. 

Joy James  is expected to go into hospital later this 
week for heart surgery. She asks that people do not 
visit for the time being. She will let us know when 
she is ready to receive visitors. 

Sarah Davies has been diagnosed as having a 
growth in her stomach. She will go into Llandough 
Hospital (Delyth Ward) on Monday and have surgery 
on Tuesday. All visits to be arranged through her 
mother, please. 

Carolyn Mead  has asked for our prayers as she 
looks for a new job. 

Barry Makepeace  gives thanks for his ongoing 
recovery from his fractured skull and brain damage. 
He has been told that he can start driving again and 
returns to work part time on Monday. Thanks be to 
God! 

Sarah Taylor's Father, Doug , who is a frequent 
visitor to Tabs has suffered a “large intracranial 
bleed” and is very unwell. Sarah is in Essex with the 
family. Doug has had a number of surgical 
procedures, which have not all been successful. 
Please pray as a matter of urgency. 

We have received this prayer request via Rhys 
McLaughlin from his father’s church: "Please pray for 
baby Carys born this week to 2 members of my 
Dad’s church. There were serious complications 
during birth and there is liver damage. God bless" 

Gemma Langley has asked us to pray for her friend 
Rachel who gave birth to a baby girl on Friday at 
only 24 weeks. Baby Hannah weighs only 1½ lbs. 

Please continue to pray for those who have been on 
our prayer chain recently, even if they have started to 
recover! Helen’s Mum, Ruth, and Judith William’s 
mother, Rita. 

Preaching Engagements: 
Anne Morse is at Rhoose Presbyterian am,  

Caerau Fellowship pm 
Jonathan Bugg is at Mount Pleasant, Blackwood 
Julian Haines is at Mount Pleasant B C, Barry 

Thanks 
Mike and Jane Firth would like to say a big Thank 
You for all the prayer support and practical 
kindnesses received over the past two weeks. God is 
good - and so are His people! 

Safety around the Church. 
Work has begun on the stonework at the front of 
church. It should be completed by mid-week. Please 
continue to exercise caution. 

Frances Radford  is now at Morel Court, Raisdale 
Road and would love visits from old friends to chat 
and pray 

Cytûn Lent Groups 
If you put your name down to attend, details of the 
groups are on the notice board at the top of the 
stairs. 

Cont. >> 


